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23/02/2025  11:54:172025/0524/P INT Ursula Ross I'm writing to oppose the proposed development of  the above property as a danger to adjacent housing and a 

gross overdevelopment of the land which is already closely-packed and in a step incline. 

I'm a householder in SHP and had a formal subsidence assessment from a structural engineer before buying. 

His report was clear that the property, which is in the middle of a 4 house terrace, is sound as long as no other 

properties nearby were either underpinned or excavated for a basement.

Also, the neighbourhood is already densely populated and the houses large. Nearby are a number is 

opportunities for swimming. The proposed expansion  is to the detriment of the whole community with no 

reasonable justification and I trust it will be rejected.
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